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Senator Bill Sample, Co-Chair Representative Rep. David Branscum, Co-Chair 

Senator Terry Rice, Vice Chair Representative Mark Lowery, Vice Chair 

Senator Jonathan Dismang Representative Jeremy Gillam 

Senator Missy Irvin Representative George B. McGill 

___________________________________________________________________________ 

 

We, the Executive Subcommittee of the Arkansas Legislative Council, met at 9:00 a.m. on Thursday, 

March 31, 2016 in Room 205 of the State Capitol.  The members present are reflected on the sign in 

sheet.   

 

Pursuant to Act 1258 of 2015, the Executive Subcommittee considered the Request by the Arkansas 

State Plant Board to immediately implement an Emergency Rule concerning Sale and Use of Pesticides 

Containing Dicamba.  The proposed emergency rule was reviewed and approved and shall be 

effective at 12:01 a.m., April 2, 2016. 

 

There being no further business the meeting was adjourned. 
 

Respectfully submitted by the Subcommittee Co-Chairs Senator Bill Sample and Representative David 

Branscum. 
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